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Hello Dr. Angela Bellantoni,

Please see the attached letter regarding the acreage release request submitted for this permit.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks,
Jocelyn

--
Jocelyn Carter
Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
1313 Sherman St Suite 215
Denver, CO 80203
cell: (720) 666-1065
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October 3, 2024 
 
Dr. Angela Bellantoni 
Environmental Alternatives, Inc. 
P.O. Box 326 
Cañon City, CO 81212 
 
RE: JH Sand & Gravel Pit #1, Permit No. M-1979-131, Acreage Reduction Request (AR-1), 
Adequacy Review No. 2 
 
Dear Dr. Angela Bellantoni, 
 
 On July 16, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
filed for review your Acreage Reduction request (AR-1) submitted for JH Sand & Gravel Pit #1, 
permitted by JH Sand & Gravel, LLC. Upon review of your request, the Division has identified 
the following items the require further clarification and/or information: 
 

1. An inspection of the operation was conducted by the Division in accordance with Rule 
4.17.2(2) on August 21, 2024. At the time of the inspection there was some land 
disturbances and equipment present on the land owned by Gerald and Norma Korinek 
(proposed for release). Mr. Korinek was present during the time of the inspection and 
when asked about the disturbances and equipment, he stated that the equipment is his 
own and that he did not want any further reclamation on his property to take place.  

 
2. Please provide a signed written statement from Gerald and Norma Korinek addressing the 

equipment and any mining related disturbances on their property. The purpose of the 
letter is to show that the landowner is satisfied with the state of their land after mining 
and reclamation operations by the operator and that there are no unresolved 
environmental issues.  

 
Please submit the requested information no later than October 11, 2024. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact me via email at Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us or via phone at 
(720) 666-1065.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec:  Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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 Jim McCuistion, JH Sand & Gravel, LLC at jmccuistion@centurytel.net and 
jhsandgravel@gmail.com  
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